
   To the Impact Assessment Authority:   
 
I am opposed to Roberts Bank Terminal 2.  It is an unacceptable development which would have profound 
negative impacts on an environment already stretched to the limits of tolerance.  It threatens millions of 
shorebirds dependant on the estuary, and threatens the remaining salmon populations and orcas which feed on 
salmon.  The planet is already labouring under a biodiversity crisis.  It would be immoral and unethical to permit 
this development to proceed.  Cancel this proposal now. 
Yours sincerely, 
Charles Vaughan, 

, Black Creek, BC,    
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